
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing  

Town of Milton, Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing Town of Milton, Planning Board Notice is hereby given in accordance 

with NH RSA 676:4 & 676:7 and the Town of Milton Subdivision Regulations that the Milton 

Planning Board will hold a public hearing for the proposed Lot Line Adjustment Re: adjusting 

the boundary lines between Map 23, Lot 76-2, Map 23, Lot 76-1, and Map 23 Lot 76.3 all at 240 

Bolan Rd, Milton resulting in an increase to Map 23 Lot 76-1 and Map 23 Lot 76-3 by .15 acre 

and eliminating Map 23 Lot 76-2. Debra and Anthony Caputo, III Applicant; 240 Bolan Rd, 

Milton, NH 03851 on August 20, 2019 at 6:30pm at the Milton Town Hall, 424 White Mountain 

Highway, Milton. Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will 

stay on the Planning Board Agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. 

Copies of the application are available at the Milton Town Hall or on the Milton Town Website. 

 

 

 


